
Principal’s Message  

P & C Disco                                                                

Tomorrow, Thursday 27th November the P and C 

will be holding a Disco in the School Hall. The 

Disco starts at 6.00 p.m. and finishes at 8.00 p.m. 

sharp. 

A Permission Note for the Disco was sent home 

last Wednesday.  If you would like your child to 

attend the Disco, please fill out the note and 

bring it with you on Friday night. If you do not 

have a completed and signed note on the night 

you will be denied entry.  The entry fee for the 

Disco is $4 per student. 

The Disco is for Goulburn South Public School 

students only and there will be Canteen facilities 

available on the night.                                                     

This Disco is a P and C event, there will be no 

school staff supervision for the evening. 

 

House Competition 

The winning House for this week was Meehan. 

 

Citizenship Awards                                           

Congratulations to: 

Jordan   Level 1 

Charlie   Levels 5 & 6 

Tayla   Levels 4 & 5 

Tiarna   Levels 7 & 8 

Cheyenne  Level 8 

Kyla   Level 5 

Emma-Grace  Level  2 

Chloe   Level 15 

Shylah   Level 11 

Alex   Level 4 

Raven   Level 3 

Mia   Level 6 

Abbie   Level 8 

Charlie   Levels 4 & 5 

Paige   Level 12 

Angela   Level 9 

 

Regards, 

Ann Patchett 

Whole Excursion to National Zoo and 

Aquarium, Canberra                                                         
REMINDER;  On Thursday 11th Decem-

ber our whole school will be going on an 

excursion to the Zoo and Aquarium in 

Canberra.  The cost of this excursion is 

$30 per student.  All money must be paid 

by Monday 8th December so that we can 

inform the bus company and the Zoo on 

how many children will be attending. 

Notes went home for this excursion at the 

start of November. 

Please remember that if any child has 
received - 

2 or more classroom or playground be-
havior cards,  

a detention or,  

a suspension , 

(starting from 3rd November) they will 
be ineligible to attend. 

 

Mayoral Reception for School Leader-

ship  Team 

Next Wednesday afternoon at 4pm our 

School Leadership Team will be attend-

ing the Mayoral Reception with Mrs 

Patchett.  This event is to thank them for 

all of their hard work during the year as 

our school leaders. 

 

Public Speaking Finals                                   

Congratulations to all of the people who 

participated on Monday during assem-

bly.  Our winner was Logan and he will 

be presenting his speech at Presentation 

Night in a few weeks time. 

 

P & C Meeting                                                 

Our P & C Meeting is on tonight in the 

staff room commencing at 6pm. All wel-

come. 

 

Class Item                                                                   

Group K-6M will be performing at next 

Monday’s assembly which starts at 

2.10pm.  All welcome. 

Dates to Remember  

24th November-5th De-
cember  …….  Swim School 

 

26th November                                       
P & C Meeting 

 

27th November                         
Kinder 2015: 2.10-3.20pm 

 

27th November                                       
P & C Disco 6-8pm 

 

28th November                             
Gymnastics continues 

 

5th December                           
Gymnastics continues 

 

9th December                         
Kids on Keyboard Concert 

 

10th December                         
Presentation Night 6.30pm 

 

10th December                               
End of year reports home 

 

11th December         
National Zoo & Aquarium 
Excursion 

 

12th December                        
County Fair 

 

12th December                      
Gymnastics continues, and 

P & C ‘Biggest Christmas  
Party’  RSL Club 

 

15th December    
VIP Day,……  and  Year 6 
Dinner 

 

17th December                        
Students last day for 2014 

 

18th & 19th December                
Staff Development Days 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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As Library borrowing has finished for the year, it 

would be appreciated if you could help your child lo-

cate any library books at home and return them to 

school. 

As the weather is heating up, don’t forget  to send a 

hat to school with your child each day. 

We have been enjoying the Gymnastics lessons.  

These continue for the next 3 Fridays. 

Mr McQuillan 

   What’s happening in Group KM 
We have had  a few changes this week.  I have not been on class 

and there have been some casual teachers replacing me.  I am very 

proud to say that the teachers have commented on how lovely 1/2M 

have been.  Well done!! 

In class, we are still learning about Money.  Reading groups are go-

ing extremely well.  Don’t stop with the home reading now …..  Keep 

up the great work. 

We had a crunch and sip “Party” today.  A well earned reward for 

being selected twice this term for ‘class of the week’. 

Don’t forget to bring a USB  if you want a copy of your child’s trailer.     

Mrs McDade 

This week we are writing some interesting procedural texts on what to do in 

an emergency. 

While children are at Swim School we have some extra children from 3/4L in 

our class.  We will be doing team and group activities. 

In Maths we are revising time concepts, in particular how to read analog 

clock using language such as quarter past, quarter to, half past and o’clock. 

We have been enjoying our PE sessions and are working hard to develop 

our bowling and striking skills.   

We have a new student in our class, Kaylee.  Everyone has made her feel 

very welcome. 

Mr Boyd 

This week we are enjoying Swim School or 

visiting Mr Boyd’s room for non-swimmers.   

The children are busily making a comic strip 

based on a favourite story.  We look forward 

to sharing them with others.   

We have finished Mass in Maths and our new 

focus is revision of decimals.  The children 

worked very hard during the hands-on group 

activities.  Well done! 

Mrs Leten 

 

Congratulations Year K-6N Congratulations to  

Kira-Lee, Emirhan  & Thomas  

What’s happening in Group 1/2M 

   What’s happening  in Group 2/3P 

What’s happening in Group 3/4L 

What’s happening in Group K-6M 

What’s happening in Group 5/6C It has been a long term and everyone is starting to see the effects of 

the year.  Well done on all your hard work.  

In the Computer Lab we have been doing the finishing touches on 

our Dinosaurs, ready to display in class.  Next week we will begin 

Narratives with a plan to create our own Christmas story. 

Library borrowing has ended, if you have any library books at home, 

please bring them back in. 

Next Thursday is our Disability Day. Please remember to be at 

school on time ready to enjoy the day. A note will go home closer to 

the event as a reminder on what to bring and what to wear. 

‘Student of the week’ is Zac. 

Ms Martin 

I hope all Year 6 students are planning their County 

Fair stalls.  Please have a discussion at home about 

the stall your child might run and start preparing. 

We are currently working on Chance and Probability 

in Maths.  Students are writing their own episode of 

‘Inanimate Alice’ in English.   

All Year 6 families should have informed us about 

attendance plans for the Year 6 dinner by now.  If 

you haven’t yet, please let us know your plans im-

mediately. 

Mrs Copland 

   What’s happening in Group 4/5M 
We have started a new unit in Maths—Volume and Capacity.  

We are very focused in Science discussing and explaining 

how different plants can survive in different  climates. 

Library books need to be returned by next week.  Have a 

good look at home for all your books. 

We have drawn some fantastic chameleons in class—the 

students did a wonderful job.  Well done.  We have been 

investigating how Chameleons change colour. 

Mrs Manning 

   What’s happening in Group K-6N 
Swim School started this week.  Everyone has been hav-

ing a great time and being on their best behaviour. 

The Celebration of Disability day is next Thursday 4th 

December.  It is going to be a great day!  

Don’t forget about our whole school excursion to Canberra 

Zoo.  The cost for the day is $30.  It will be a lovely reward 

for all the hard work everyone has done this year! 

Miss Bosevski 



P and C News 
Canteen Roster  

Friday  28th November 

Michelle, Pat/Kiri 

  

Tuesday  2nd December 

Pat & Michelle 

 

Wednesday  3rd December 

Sherrie & Michelle 

 

P & C ‘Biggest Xmas Party’ 

Tickets need to be finalised for this function.   

Money needs to be paid by Friday this week 28th November. 

Please ring Kate on 0450485574 or call into the office to pay your money. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

P & C Meeting 

Our P & C meeting is on tonight in the staff room commencing  at 6pm.      

Come along and join us.   

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

P & C Disco 

Notes were sent home last Wednesday with your child regarding the                               

P & C  Disco which will be held in the school hall on tomorrow,  

Thursday 27th November from 6pm-8pm (fancy dress is optional).   

Cost of entry will be $4.00 per student. 

The disco is for the students of Goulburn South Public School only. 

Canteen facilities will be available on the night. 

Assistance on the night with canteen and supervision from  

parents/carers would be appreciated.  Please come along and see how                                  

much fun the  children have at the disco.     

The Enviro Club 

Our veggie patch is coming to the end of production, 
so the pea plants were pull out and fed to the worms.                             

Other students shredded newspaper for the 
chooks to scratch through, the radish were watered 

and corn planted. 

Mr Hazelgrove has raised some of the garden beds which we 
will plant the next lot of seedlings into this week. 

The rain water tanks have been topped up thank goodness. 

What’s happening in the Library 
All borrowing has now ceased for the year.  The 

children have next week to complete reading their 

books before returning all loans to the library.  

Please help your child to locate any overlooked 

books or books that have accidentally left the li-

brary without being entered on our system. 

Mrs Gilchrist 

 

County Fair 

Year 6 will be holding the 

annual County Fair at 

school  on Friday                  

12th December at 2pm.   

Each child who pays the 

$4, will receive $50 worth 

of ‘County Fair Cash’ to 

spend at the fair. 

Please pay the $4 to your 

teacher as  soon as                

possible.   

This is an annual                    

celebration for everyone in 

our school.  

Don’t miss out. 

Canteen Special 

 

Friday 28th November 

 

Fried Rice ….  $3.00 




